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STATEMENT BY ATTORNEY GENERAL GEORGE JEPSEN  

ON SEBAC’S REQUEST TO INVESTIGATE 

 

“We have received a letter alleging improper use of the state email system. Pursuant to the 

whistleblower statute, Conn. Gen. Stat. Section 4-61dd, we are referring the matter to the 

Connecticut State Auditors of Public Accounts for their consideration. We will continue to 

review claims that state computer laws have been violated. At this time, there is insufficient 

information to comment further on the merits of these serious allegations.” 
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